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Daylight Savings Time 
November 5th 

 

The second Sunday of November is daylight savings time. 

At 2 a.m. we’ll be changing our clocks back an hour for 

more daylight during the day. 
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Monthly Message 
 

 

We encourage each one of you to take time for yourself during the craziness of year end activities 

and holidays.  Having personal time to reflect, relax, and rest is extremely important to your mental 

and emotional wellbeing.  Your family also benefits from you having a clear mind so schedule some 
time just for yourself!   

 

Thank you for making CLS a great place to work!   
We are CLS! 

Sarah, Kurt, Ron 
 

Every November, it’s time to begin preparation for the 

winter months, whether that means pulling out your 
winter coat, adding another blanket to your bed, or 

searching for the perfect pumpkin pie recipe.  It also 

means the days are quickly getting shorter so be sure to 
leave extra time to warm up your car and get your 

gloves on before your commute! 

As we head into the holiday season, there will be changes to schedules to accommodate upcoming days 

off.  We always try to set our work schedules to allow our Team Members to enjoy the holidays while 
still meeting the needs of our valuable customers.  This is not an easy task! Thank you all in advance for 

being flexible to help the business run smoothly through the holidays.   

 
Thank you to our Team Members at Manchester Road in the Office area for your continued patience as 

we have been under construction.  Starting the project, our plan was for new paint and carpet, but a few 

complications have popped up causing delays.  We are hopeful before too long everything will be put 
back together! 

 

Ownership has begun our visits to the branch locations to hold our Annual Meetings.  We love seeing all 
our Team Members and sharing information related to the business.  As a Family-Owned company, we 

know how important each of our Team Members are and are so proud!  Thank you for everything you 
do!!  You are appreciated! 

 

 
 The Service Team is in the middle of the annual 

“Gridiron” Mat contest.  The contest if off to a fantastic 
start and there is still time left in the game to “score” 

more sales.  Our customers count on CLS to 

recommend products and services to keep their 
workplaces safe and clean.  Which branch will come out 

on top? 
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Joyce Burnett 26 Years 

Maria Gutierrez Martinez 21 Years 

Steven Royal 14 Years 

Sonja Hughes 6 Years 

Maria Rodriguez 6 Years 

Ramon Gomez 4 Years 

Ramon Rosario Rosado 3 Years 

Cody Rickerson 2 Years 

Nancy Laylon 2 Years 

Joseph Andersen 2 Years 

Rachael Bozeman 1 Year 

Griselda Diaz Silva 1 Year 

Maria Santiago Garcia 1 Year 

John Waite 1 Year 

Bradley Kidd Nov 1st  

Marcia Carlota Aguirre Nov 2nd  

Gracie Garcia Nov 4th  

Brett Enos Nov 5th  

Nancy Laylon Nov 6th  

Griselda Diaz Silva Nov 8th  

Gregory Place Nov 11th  

Steven Sherburn Nov 11th  

Sarah Wrubel Nov 11th  

Elizabeth Simbron Francisco Nov 12th  

Kevin Simbron Sanchez Nov 12th  

Deldania Helena Ortega Nov 13th  

Ramon Rosario Rosado Nov 14th  

Maribel Marquez Hernandez Nov 15th  

Anthony Smith Nov 17th  

Consuelo Ramirez Nov 18th  

Steven Royal Nov 18th  

Javier Flores Nov 18th  

Alicia Nonato Garcia Nov 19th  

Sonja Hughes Nov 25th  

Noe Garcia Antonio Nov 26th  

Melanie McDermott Nov 27th 

Douglas Klatt Nov 29th  

Upcoming Events 
November Birthdays! November Anniversaries! 

 

Another Year In 

The Books! 
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    Upcoming Events 

 

 

 

 

Thanksgiving 
November 23rd 
 

This November 23rd  is Thanksgiving, a day to celebrate 
harvest and the blessings of the past year. Family and 
friends gather to feast on turkey because it is a known 

tradition in American culture. Have a great Thanksgiving! 

Veteran’s Day 
November 11th 
 

Veterans Day, a federal holiday that falls on November 
11, is designated as a day to honor the more than 19 

million men and women who have served in the U.S. 
military. 

Small Business Saturday 
November 25th  

 
Small Business Saturday is an annual event that was 

created to encourage consumers to shop locally at small 
businesses. This event takes place every November and 
represents a significant opportunity to increase sales for 

small businesses during the holiday shopping season. 

Potluck 
November 22nd @11 a.m. 

 

We will be hosting a potluck in Kalamazoo to 

celebrate Thanksgiving. Team members are 

encouraged to show off their cooking skills and 

share a good time with the CLS family. 
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Brett Enos generously reached out to Southwest Michigan Dermatology to give 

them a donation which ended up making their event a success. Brett, alongside CLS, 

was able to donate a TV and table linens to Southwest Michigan Dermatology. They 

were extremely grateful for the donation and even more grateful for the 

relationship that Brett has created with their company! 

Extras 
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Halloween Party 
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Halloween Party 
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CLS 
Continental Linen Services 

 
ADDRESS: 

4200 Manchester Rd, 
Kalamazoo, MI 49001 

Have A Good 

Month!  
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